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The mustard seed, the smallest of all seeds, yet when it grows, it is the largest of garden plants and becomes a tree, so 

that the birds come and perch in its branches. 

Matthew: 13, v 32 

Spring term 2020 

Message from Mrs Hutchinson 

I have been so impressed with the way the children have 

continued to focus on their learning this week. We have 

continued to run the school as normal as possible; I must 

thank the whole of the Wilden team for their commit-

ment and putting the children’s needs first in every situ-

ation.  

By now, you would have received the letter about school 

closures and provision for our vulnerable children and   

children of keyworkers/critical workers from Monday. 

Please do confirm with the school office if you are         

intending to send your child/children to school next week 

and onwards. 

This will be the last newsletter for a while and I want to 

thank you all for the support you have given to Wilden 

VA Primary School. It is a fantastic school in so many 

ways and we have had an amazing year. 

Stay safe everyone and take good care of yourselves.   

Mrs Hutchinson 

Our value of the month is        
Forgiveness 

 

Golden Notebook Nominations 

Week ending 20th March 

All of Muntjacs! 

Elodie, Winter, Freddie 

Reggie, Seb, Charlie 

Millie, James, Jayden R 

Lacey  

And EVERYONE for being the 

 best pupils from Mrs Hutchinson! 

Well done to everyone 

Weekly Attendance 

Hedgehog Class:  98.15% 

Squirrel Class:  99.10% 

Otter Class:   99.29% 

Muntjac Class:  98.55% 

Our overall attendance for this 

week:    98.93% 

 

 

 

Thank 

you 

Eloise, 

for your 

super 

constel-

lations! 



Otters Blog: 

Otter Class’ William Shakespeare art inspired by 

Korky Paul. 

In Otter class we have been learning about William 

Shakespeare for Shakespeare week. We have been 

inspired by Korky Paul who illustrated Winnie the 

Witch. Otter class drew pictures of William        

Shakespeare with a twist! We drew in Korky’s style 

so  instead of using normal colours for Shakespeare, 

we used bright pastels. 

Williams’s forgotten words. 

Bibble-babble was the word the people used to use 

instead of babbling. 

Shakespeare created may poems, words and sayings. 

Extract taken from the Wilden News Email Circular: 

 Kevin, our local and very friendly farmer, is able to deliver meat from the local and very                     

friendly Pell's Farm shop 

 Renhold Post office are able to deliver newspapers 

 Lloyds Chemist in Brickhill can deliver prescriptions 

 Blunham Dairies can deliver milk 

 Oakhouse Foods can deliver prepared frozen foods. 

There are also plenty of other organisations willing and able to help in these times: 

 Age UK Bedford 

 Citizen Advice Bureau can advised families in financial need 
 

 

 

 

Value Nominations 

Week ending 20th March 

 

Seb, Leigh, Charlie JC, George, Eloise, 

Charlie W, Cameron, Rosie and Amirah 

Well done to everyone 


